AAT UPDATES TO ELEMENTS OF COSTING FOR 2019

As you may be aware, from January 2019 AAT have amended the structure of the assessment for Level 2
Elements of Costing. The content of the unit specification has not changed so there are no changes to the
Osborne Books Tutorial for this unit as a consequence of this.

The three Practice Assessments that are included in the Workbook for this unit have been amended in the
2019 reprint to reflect the changes that AAT have made, with the order of some of the tasks changing and
some new tasks being included. Students and tutors who have copies of earlier prints of the Workbook will
have access to the eBook version which is now the most up to date version of this Workbook.

If you have any queries about this, please contact Customer Services at Osborne Books who will be happy
to help.





